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Stoughton Utilities awards Millfab for 

reducing electricity usage  
 

Two of the buildings at Millfab’s campus in Stoughton recently underwent a 

makeover that made the buildings brighter and simultaneously reduced the company’s 

energy bills. Millfab replaced some of their old high intensity discharge (HID) and 

outdated fluorescent light fixtures with new, more efficient fixtures. Not only do the new 

fixtures put out more light than the old, but they also use a lot less electricity. 

Millfab worked with Stoughton Utilities to obtain funding in the form of energy 

efficiency incentives to help cover the capital cost of the project. Stoughton Utilities 

provided an incentive in the amount of $878, and additional funding was obtained from 

Focus on Energy. The incentives helped bring the project cost down and will allow the 

project to pay for itself with energy savings in just a few years. 

All Stoughton Utilities customers are eligible to participate in both Stoughton 

Utilities’ and Focus on Energy’s extensive assortment of energy efficiency and renewable 

energy programs. Contact Stoughton Utilities for more information about these programs 

and ways to make your home or business more energy efficient. 

Pictured with some of the new lights are Alicia VandenOever, Stoughton Utilities, 

and Chris Langkamp from Millfab. 
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